





Zila Parishad, Sunamganj www.zpsunamganj.gov.bd

Dear Team NIRIKH COMMUNICATIONS,

I am writing this letter to thank you for the quality service provided by your organization. Very Recently you have prepared a quality documentary named "Mujiber Nao" for the Zila Parishad, Sunamganj, Bangladesh.

We sincerely appreciate your efficient quality, gracious service, the level of details and accountability you have demonstrated on the project, and the way you conducted business as a whole.

We have, and will continue to, recommend your "Documentary Making" services to other companies and organizations. Our team could not but be more satisfied with your work, and we look forward to continuing this relationship.

All the best.

05.07.2623 (Mohammad Zakir Hussain)

Chief Executive Officer (In Charge) Zila Parishad, Sunamganj

Bangladesh.